
Hello,

What a change in the weather from last week! It seems that we need to 

be prepared for every weather eventuality. A reminder that if rain is 

forecast, please send the children with a waterproof coat as we aim to be 

outside as much as possible during the day. 

There have been lots of great learning opportunities this week. The 

children have enjoyed being outdoors as much as the weather has 

permitted. The children’s artwork is almost ready to be displayed for all to 

see and we will share photos when all the display boards are ready. 

Keep a look out at X formerly known as Twitter to see what is happening 

in each class. 

As some of you may be aware, the local Brownies group meet at 

Knighton Mead each week. Brownies is for all girls aged 7-10 years old 

and we meet on a Thursday during term time from 5.00- 6.30pm in the 

school. The girls do lots of fun activities; such as being creative, 

exploring the outdoors, learning about the world we live in, playing 

games and doing badges at the same time as making new friends. If you 

are interested in joining us just visit http://www.girlguiding.org.uk and 

click on the ‘Register a child’ button.

You said, we listened…

There have been a few concerns raised by parents about children, bikes 

and scooters blocking the pavements in the morning. A reminder that 

gates open at 8:40am and close at 8:50 am. Therefore, children do not 

need to arrive at school before this time. Unfortunately, we are unable to 

open any gates before 8:40am. However, we have spoken to all children 

about their etiquette on the pavements and how they should be lined up 

near to the bushes with their bikes and scooters before the start of the 

day. Miss Lambert has also been out to support with this in the morning 

and will do so at the beginning of next week. 

Finally, could I remind parents and carers that the children should only be 

bringing water to school for their drink during the day. Juice can be 

brought in for a lunch time drink.

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet

Please make sure that you follow us on X formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 

with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!

http://www.girlguiding.org.uk/


A huge congratulation goes to Sheriden class with 

wonderful attendance this week. They win their 1st 

house for the attendance reward chart. 

Congratulations also goes to Lothair class with the 

best punctuality this week and least number of late 

marks. Please remember that the school gates 

open at 8.40am and everyone needs to be in 

school on time and ready to learn.

Many thanks and best wishes, 

Mrs Edwards
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Congratulations to the following children 

for achieving badges this week:

Hughenden

Chineme - Silver

Chloe - Silver

Evie - Silver

Eloise - Silver

Becky - Silver

Lano - Silver

Timmy - Silver

Danny - Silver

Monday 18th September - 9am Accelerated 

Reader workshop (come to the main office)

Thursday 21st September - 3.30pm 

Accelerated Reader workshop (come to the 

main office)

29th September - Macmillan Coffee Morning

Wednesday 11th & Thursday 12th 

October—Parents’ Evening.

Friday 13th October - end of the first half term 

Mon 16th Oct - Fri 20th Oct - HALF TERM

Monday 23rd October - school reopens

Wednesday 25th October - Autumn Discos

Monday 20th November - inset day

Attendance

Class % Attendance

Bloomfield 94.1%

Macaulay 95.4%

Lansdowne 93%

Richmond 96.7%

Hughenden 95.2%

Lothair 91.1%

Sheriden 98.8%

Whole School 

Attendance 
94.9%

Character muscle of the week

PEACE:

Having the chance to 
free your mind, being 
calm (mindfulness)

Friends of Knighton Mead

#collaboration #community

We are holding the Macmillan Coffee Morning at 

school on Friday 29th September from 9am –11 am. 

There will be a range of food and drink available and 

tickets will be £5 per adult with all proceeds going to 

Macmillan Cancer Support. If you would like to 

purchase a ticket then please go to the school office 

or send your money in a labelled envelope clearly 

stating how many tickets you would like. For Health 

& Safety reasons, there is a maximum capacity of 50 

people and tickets will be sold on a first come, first 

serve basis. There will also be a raffle and other 

games available on the day - more details to follow 

in the coming weeks.
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